
                                          MOSHI DISTRICT COUNCIL 

                                 MAMBA DAY SECONDARY SCHOOL 

                      P.O.BOX 335,  

                         MARANGU. 

                      18.03.2020 

TO DR ROBERT DEKENA, 

FERDINAND STR 30B. 

51469 BERGISCH-GLADBACH  

                       Praise the lord Jesus  

Re a word of thanks  

The heading above is concerned  

On behalf of Mamba day secondary school community, I would like to thank you 

in person for the support you gave to our school, the money for buying photocopy 

machine canon IR 2520  

Mr. Eden Koka coordinator for partnership committee member Mrienyi &Mseroe 

parishes told us so.  

The photocopier will enable us to prepare more exercises and examinations to 

asses our students so that they can get experience of examinations and do well in 

their national examinations  

 Also the photocopier will save time and minimizes cost of running examinations. 

 The money which we will save from this will be used for other academic tasks 

Thank you and God bless you  

HEAD MASTER  

YOHANA DAGHARO  

 


